Thank You

Mayl1, 2017

Robert E Russell Trout Unlimited (TU)
402 Royal 633 Iowa St.

Eagle Point, OR 97524 Ashland, OR 97520

Thank you for participating in the Short-Term Instream Leasing Program. I want to express
appreciation for your cooperation in helping to improve stream flows for fish and aquatic life.

Enclosed is a copy of the final order approving the renewal of instream lease IL-1608.
If you have any questions, please call me at (503) 986-0888.

Best Regards,

‘Iranster and Conservation Section

cc: Shavon Hayes, Watermaster District 13 (via e-mail)
File IL.-1608

Enclosure



